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Fish Passage: Reconnecting the Northern Basin Project 

 

Image of Homestead Dam rock-ramp fishway, Toorale. 

Join us at the rescheduled community information sessions 
in Tilpa and Louth 
Community members are invited to come along to a rescheduled information session 

on the Fish Passage: Reconnecting the Northern Basin Project.    

The project involves the incorporation of partial width rock-ramp fishways into the 

existing weir sites at Banarway, Calmundi, Louth and Tilpa to improve fish passage.  

The rescheduled sessions will be held across 2 locations on the following dates:  

• Thursday 28 August 2025, from 9:30 am to 11 am at the Tilpa Community Hall 

(1 Darling St, Tilpa).  

• Thursday 28 August 2025, from 1:30 pm to 3 pm at Louth Tennis Club (30 

Bloxham Street, Louth).  

More information 

For more information on the project: 

• visit water.nsw.gov.au/fish-passage-project 

• call 1300 081 047. 

https://water.dpie.nsw.gov.au/our-work/water-infrastructure-nsw/northern-basin-projects/northern-basin-toolkit/fish-passage-reconnecting-the-northern-basin-project
https://water.dpie.nsw.gov.au/our-work/water-infrastructure-nsw/northern-basin-projects/northern-basin-toolkit/fish-passage-reconnecting-the-northern-basin-project
http://www.water.nsw.gov.au/fish-passage-project

	Fish Passage: Reconnecting the Northern Basin Project
	Join us at the rescheduled community information sessions in Tilpa and Louth
	More information



